
 

 
22/03/24 
 
Dear Parents, Carers, Guardians and Families  
  
School will close today for the Easter holidays and re-open on Monday 8th April. 
  
You will note that we have scheduled a day’s holiday on Wednesday 10th April for 
Eid celebrations.  When we set this date, we were unsure which day Eid would be 
celebrated and are aware that this day may still change. We would like to be as 
flexible as possible and ensure that we close the school on the day that most pupils 
and staff will be celebrating.  
  
On Monday 8th April we will let you know which day of the week we will close for Eid. 
We hope that this does not cause any inconvenience.  
 
This will hopefully allow everyone to enjoy the celebrations on the appropriate day. 
We will be celebrating with Eid parties in school when we return to school after the 
selected Eid day . 
  
Kind regards  
 
Mrs K A Swales 
Headteacher 
 


